
 

Welcome to the 1st Newsletter edition of The Bridge  

The Bridge SEN School provides high quality ‘Education’ and 

‘Activity Centre’ to help students develop new functional 

skills, hone their skills, have fun and enjoy being at school. 

The Bridge is a specialist inclusive education establishment 

that educates very complex and challenging young people 

with special needs in a relaxed and innovative setting, 

helping them reach their potential and develop their 

independence. Please sit back and enjoy our weekly 

informative newsletter. We hope to bring you interesting 

news and events weekly.    

   

Edith Eneanya- Bonito – The Principal  

 

 

 

Our School 

          The Bridge SEN School Weekly News 
 

Educational  
Christmas holidays are slowly approaching … Our Christmas decorations are up, and we are all in the Christmas spirit 
with lots of excitements! As we move towards the end of term, Christmas is beginning to emerge from boxes as the 
decorations go up around the school and our Christmas activities begin. Christmas is always an exciting time of year at 
The Bridge with special activities, trips, parties and meals. 
 

There has been real energy in the school 

this term with students and staff being 

involved in many exciting projects and 

opportunities, some of which you will 

read about on your Child’s termly 

report. This newsletter is packed full of 

information about the busy time the 

students and staff have had. As always, 

there are many highlights this term and 

as I reflect on them it’s a bit challenging 

to choose a display of the successes and 

achievements of individual or groups of 

students or those of our wonderful staff 

team. This term, the students have 

experience the exit of their previous 

teacher but have now successfully built 

a new working relationship with their 

new teacher, participating fully in all 

classroom and outdoor activities.  

 

This week, the Students have 
been exploring the theme ‘All 
about Christmas’ and ‘Christmas 
Activities’ with lots of enjoyable 
activities such as making 
Christmas cards, cutting out 
flowers for Xmas tree decoration 
and also Baking Fairy cakes, 
Carrot cake and ginger bread 
men.  

They have also enjoyed varying 
outdoor activities like Bowling, 
visiting the museum, and their 
first hydrotherapy session. More 
exciting activities are in the 
pipeline for next term and the 
students’ choices are considered 
as always for their full 
participation and enjoyment.  

We publish our newsletter each week and email them to you. Copies will also be available on 

the school’s website on (https://www.thebridge-school.co.uk/our-school). If you would like to 

make contributions to our weekly newsletter please email me on admin@thebridge-

school.co.uk -  Maryanne Orakah  
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 Students and staff have joined together to explore the different 

ways to celebrate Christmas.  Activities included songs, sensory 

activities, Christmas stories, Painting Father Xmas Pictures, Santa 

Claus and other Xmas decorations.  Students have also been tracing 

dotted lines and cutting pictures of Xmas trees and decoration to help 

their eye and hand coordination - Gideon (Activities Coordinator)    

 

The Bridge School admits students 

all through the academic year within 

the ages of 14-25. If you are 

interested in placing a student at the 

school or obtaining more 

information, please contact 

admin@Thebridge-school.co.uk or 

Tel:02077038587 SCHOOL CALENDER 

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY - Friday 14
th

 

December, 2018 

CHRISTMAS PARTY - Friday 14
th

 December 

2018 

SCHOOL CLOSES- Friday 21st December 2018 

INSET DAY – Monday 7
th

 January 2019 

SCHOOL OPENS - Tuesday 8
th

 January 2019 

CONGRATULATIONS TO LIRAL VEGET 

COMPANY!!! 

 
Liral Veget College is the parent company for London 
School of English and The Bridge SEN School. It offers 
a variety of English courses including after School 
Club and Life in the UK Preparatory classes.  LVC has 
been awarded “The Best English School in London” by 
the Brazilian Community (Guia Londres) and in 
recognition with City Hall London.  Congratulations! 
–  Academic Manager  (James Nuttall) 
 

 

  Drawings of the month 

Our Activities Centre 

 
CHRISTMAS PARTY/JUMPER DAY CELEBRATION 

We have a fun-filled Christmas Party and Jumper day this 
year! Christmas Thank you to all Parents/Carers who 
attended.  
 
If you were unable to attend, there will be no videos/DVD’s 
available however we will be posting few pictures on our 
website shortly afterwards. Please stay glued on!   

Thank You! 
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